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June 26, 2024 
 
Dear St. Celestine School Parents, 
 
Thank you to those families sharing their summer adventures. Here are some 
more things that have happened. Please feel free to send pictures of your 
adventures for families to enjoy 
 
Some of us have been to the baseball games, to the beach,  and have been 
participating in the St. Celestine School Summer Reading Challenge.  
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
Some of us have been to Washington DC. Here is Isaac R. enjoying his visit. 
 

 
 

Lastly, some of us have welcomed new family members. Here’s Mrs. 
Griffin’s new cat, 
Dolly. 
 

 
 



 
 
Don’t forget to join us for the Elmwood Park Fourth of July Parade. It’s 
going to be a nice chance to see each other midway through the Summer. 
 
 
Should you need anything, the school office is open from 8:00am until 1:00 
pm on Mondays through Thursdays. We are busily getting ready for the 
2024/25 school year. Please mention us to any families looking for a new 
school. There is space in many grades and we look forward to continuing to 
build our wonderful St. Celestine School family. 
 
With Gratitude and Blessings, 
 
 
Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 
 
 


